
 

 

February 19, 2021 

 
Institute to Transform Child Protection 

 

Dear ITCP, 
 

We thank you for your vital work to transform the child protection system in Minnesota. On February 
19, 2021, MSSA’s Public Policy and Advocacy Committee voted in favor of supporting HF 1287/ SF XXXX, 
the child foster care licensing reform bill. 

 
Minnesota Social Service Association (MSSA) looks forward to engaging our membership of over 3,200 
health and human service professionals statewide to advance this important legislation at the 
Minnesota State Capitol.  

 
Please let us know how we can engage our membership, as well as our knowledge, passion, skills and 
time to best assist you in this endeavor.  
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Christina Zeise 
Minnesota Social Service Association 
MSSA Executive Director 

 
 

Michelle SanCartier 
Minnesota Social Service Association 
MSSA Director of Public Policy & Advocacy 

Marcia Milliken 
Minnesota Children’s Alliance 
MSSA Legislative Co-Chair 

 


